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St Fergus Consultation on the range of future charging and commercial solutions that 

should be considered ahead of any proposed investment options

• National Grid has launched a consultation related to works associated to emissions legislation compliance and 

asset health at the NSMP Gas Transmission Sub Terminal at St Fergus, specifically to seek views on the 

appropriate balance of how these works should be paid for, such as by the use of targeted charging. The 

consultation will close on 13 September 2021. 

• Should targeting be taken forward then there will be UNC Modificationproposals discussed and proposed in due 

course. 

• We are asking for stakeholder views on how to recover essential works at St Fergus via Transportation 

charges and are also asking for stakeholder input into the potential range of commercial remedies that 

may be available as an alternative to investment that we haven’t yet considered.

• The consultation is available here: https://www.nationalgrid.com/uk/gas-

transmission/document/136381/download

• National Grid is hosting a webinar on this consultation on 10 August at 9am. Registration is available: 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/164471804595

• The consultation provides background to the history, current and future use of the St Fergus terminal, the 

environmental legislation, RIIO-2 arrangements and our current view of the level of investment required. 

https://www.nationalgrid.com/uk/gas-transmission/document/136381/download
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